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Calendar of Events 

Mar 4 – Pancake Breakfast and Blood Drive 
 
Mar 8 – Business Meeting 
 
Mar 10/11 – Membership Drive 
 
Mar 16 – St Patrick’s Day 
 
Mar 22 – Social Meeting/1st Degree 
 
Mar 24 – Flea Market 

A Lesson in Duties of Council Officers 

 
CHAPLAIN 
The chaplain is the spiritual advisor of the council.  He is 

expected to make a report at council meetings on religious 

matters.  The grand knight appoints a priest in accordance 

with any rules established by the bishop of the diocese to 

serve as council chaplain.  For more specific duties, 

responsibilities, refer to the Chaplains Handbook (#945) 

 

CHANCELLOR 
The chancellor has a variety of responsibilities.  Primarily, he 

assists the grand knight and the deputy grand knight in the 

execution of their duties and oversees the council in both their 

absences.  He is charged with strengthening the members’ 

interest in council activities.  The chancellor is chairman of 

the admission committee and a member of the Columbian 

Squire circle ceremonial team. 

 

RECORDER 
The recorder is similar to a court reporter or a secretary.  He 

is responsible for maintaining a true record of all actions of 

the council and its correspondence.  A Record’s Minutes 

Book (#1043) is available from the Knights of Columbus 

Supply Department for keeping record of council meetings. 

 

*See a complete list on our web site! 

 

  

 

Knight Meeting Times 

Regular Business Meeting:  2nd Thursday  
Social Meeting &   
1st Degree (if necessary):          4th Thursday 
Fourth Degree Meeting: 3rd Thursday 
             Location:                    Hopi Room 
             Time:                          7:30 PM 
 
Chapter Meeting (delegates) 2nd Monday 
   Location          Regina Cleri Council Hall 
   Time:                                    7:30 PM 
 
“Come to the meetings, I guarantee that they 
will only be one hour long!” 
 
GK Joe Gulotta  

Some Important Contacts 
  
Lecturer:  Nick Romano ......................... 749-5786 

Membership:  Bob Brandt ..................... 721-7630 

Church Director:  Bob Grell ................... 298-1119 

Community Director: Carl Seymour...... 722-1569 

Council Director:  Joe Keaney .............. 298-8088 

Family Director:  Tom Eagan ................. 751-2560 

Youth Director: Don Kuchynka ............. 296-1346 
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Awards 
"Congratulations" 

To 
 

Jim Liesse: Knight of the Month for February 2007 
For all his support in council activities; pancake breakfast, Ladies Appreciation Dinner, attendance at 
meetings and his willingness to step up when the need arises. 

 
Abe and Gabriella Marcor: Family of the Month for February 2007 

Brother Abe, as the Music Director for St Pius X, has brought hours of spiritual inspiration to all of us.  
With his wife Gabriella they have raised a model Catholic family.  They have two sons Abraham & Isaac 
and a daughter Gabriella. Abraham is a junior at Salpoint and Isaac is a freshman at U of A.  Gabby is a 
junior at NAU. All of the children went to Salpoint and have been active in various youth activities. 

 
Presentations to be made at our 22 March Meeting.......join us. 

 
 

“Congratulations” 
 

Robert Brandt and Joseph Gulotta have 

been enrolled in the Supreme Council’s 

Very Important Proposer’s (VIP) Club in 

recognition of their outstanding recruiting 

efforts.  On the left Dick Goddard presents 

Joe Gulotta with the VIP award, elevating 

Joe to the 25 Member Club.  
 

   

Anelli, Peter 
Aultman, Angela 

Becker, Patti 
Donahue, Pat 
Dugan, Ginnie 

Dugan, Art 
Gunter, Ray 

Henrich, Larry 
Klaum, Susan 

 

Madden, Rick 
Maurice, Terry 

McGillivray, Mary 
Pieper, Harold 
Pieper, Steven 
Romano, Nico 

To add or remove someone from this 

list, contact Deacon Dennis Ranke, 

885-8145 or GK Gulotta 296-7086 or 

email: tusonjoe@cox.net. 

Prayer Intentions 

A prayer for healing 

Dear God, we place our worries in Your hands.  We place our sick in Your care and humbly ask that You restore Your 

Servants to health again.  Above all, grant us the grace to acknowledge Your holy will and know that whatsoever You do, You 

do for the love of us.  Amen. 

mailto:tusonjoe@cox.net
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Fraternal Year Activities 
 

 
April 

 8 Easter Sunday 

 12 Business Meeting 

 15 Chocolat Sunday 

 20 Religious Appreciation Dinner and Concert  

  by REDHEART 

 26 Social Meeting/Jim McCabe Speaks on Annuities 

 

May  

 6 Membership Drive/ Pancake Breakfast/Blood Drive 

 10 Business Meeting 

 18-20 2007 State Convention (Phoenix) 

 24 Social Meeting/ 1st Degree 

 

June 

 14 Business Meeting/Election of Council Officers 

 28 Past Grand Knights Dinner 

 

February Activities 

The Ladies Appreciation Dinner was a resounding success, attended by 79 of our Brothers and 

their ladies.  We all extend a huge “thank you” to Joe Kerns and Jim Liesse for their outstanding 

efforts in making this a wonderful event.  Tony Marino was dazzling as ever on the keyboard 

providing us with wonderful dinner music.   
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PLEASE READ – VERY IMPORTANT 

 
The many good works of the Order and Council are entirely dependent on an involved, committed and 

growing membership.  After all, without a strong membership base and regular efforts to attract new 

Knights and replace those who’ve left, none of the other important council efforts on behalf of the Church 

and Community would be possible.  Every Knight can and should play a role in the over-all membership 

activities.  Some will function best as part of recruitment teams or as individual recruiters. Others who are 

not comfortable approaching prospects directly can contribute by identifying prospects for recruiters to 

contact from among their friends, co-workers and other acquaintances. 

 

Make a commitment to expanding the council and its accomplishments and work together to meet that 

commitment.  Last month I talked about the three “T’s”….Time, Talent, and Treasures.  We had Bishop 

Kicanas asking Catholic men to join us in the February St Pius Community News.   

 

Our February Membership Drive was moved to March to permit us to better prepare you for this “Blitz”.    

On March 10/11 we will have a need for recruiters of all types.  Each and every one of you can 

contribute.  Brother Bob Brandt is the Membership Chairman.  Ask him what you can do to help by 

calling 721-7630. 

 

Think about it and help. 

 

Your Brother in Christ, 

GK Joe 

____________________________________________________ 
 

Charitable Legacy 
 
The primary principle of our Order is Charity. This has been true since the day of our founding 
by Father McGivney in 1882. In fact you might say that Father McGivney left us a charitable 
legacy to fulfill.  
 
 I believe this is a good fit for us Catholics. Most of us already generously support our Church 
and the community charities. What will happen when we are gone from this world? What steps 
have you taken to continue your charitable gifts for future generations? 
 
Do you want to leave a lasting charitable legacy? I can help. Please call me today. 
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CHECK OUT WHAT’S COMING UP!! 
 
 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST- 4 March - We will have our Pancake Breakfast held in the 

Teen Center.  Cashier will collect for breakfast outside the entrance.  Servers will be stationed at 

the cooking grills.   For you older members this will be like it was when mass was said 

in the Arizona Room years ago.  We need your help.  Please arrive at the Teen 

Center at 6:00 AM.  Brother Carl will assign new helpers a job.  All workers are 

encouraged to promote membership during breakfast. 

 

BLOOD DRIVE – 4 March - Tom Anton will supervise this very 

important activity.  Since the Arizona Room is not available it will be necessary to use the Hopi 

meeting room.  More information on this will be in the Community News.  Free pancake 

breakfast still offered to donors. 

 

ST PATRICK’S DAY DINNER - 16 March (Yes a Friday).  Since 

the Arizona Room will be used for mass on Saturday Fr Harry has given us 

special dispensation to enjoy the tradition of St Pat’s corn beef with all the 

trimmings.  But, what does that mean, we need a crew to change the Arizona 

Room from a church to a restaurant and then back to a church on 16 March.  So please contact 

Carl Seymour (722-1569) and offer your help. 

 

FLEA MARKET – 24 March - Chuck Chap has run this money maker for a 

number of years.  He can use some help.  So if you have some time on 23/24 

March call Chuck at 886-0870.  Check the flier in the Community News.  You 

might want to rent a space and get rid of some of that “stuff” you have been 

meaning to clean out. 
 

SPECIAL ATTRACTION 
 

The Annual Religious Appreciation Dinner will include a concert by the Redheart band.  

Members of the group include Brothers Vince Redhouse and Abe Marcor.  A limited number of 

tickets will go on sale for this event to be held at the Hilton East on April 20th.  Please watch for 

details in the St Pius X Community News. 
 

 

 

 

Our website has changed to www.kofctucson.com.  Be sure and visit for up-to-date 

information, pictures, contacts and highlights of upcoming events!

http://www.kofctucson.com/
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